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Nemaha Co Road and Bridge Supervisor retiring 
(KMZA-Seneca, KS )--Nemaha County Road and Bridge/Solid Waste Supervisor
Dennis Ronnebaum is retiring.

The Nemaha County Commission, during their regular meeting Monday, voted to
accept Ronnebaum's retirement resignation, effective March 19.

He told commissioners that he has been considering retiring for a while now and
just recently found out from KPERS that it would be a benefit to retire before the
second quarter of this year.

Later in the meeting, the commission interviewed several current road and bridge
department employees to serve as interim director, beginning March 22.

Following a series of executive sessions, Commission Chairman Gary Scoby
announced that Adam Kuckelman is being offered the interim position.
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